Rosario Utilities, L.L.C.
1400 Rosario Way, Eastsound, Washington 98245 (360) 376-2700

August 25, 2006

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary (R :’25

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission L &5

P.O. Box 47250 R P

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. AR

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 ERE=
’ ~d

Dear Ms. Washburn;

Enclosed you will find three copies of our proposed new tariff. The filing and tariff
changes are intended to accomplish the following:

1. To correctly recognize our existing corporate structure.

2. To conform our tariff to the new rules for investor-owned water company
per Chapter 480-110 WAC.

Years ago, Rosario Utilities, Inc., changed to Rosario Utilities, LLC. Our existing
tariff includes some previous filings with the name “Inc” and some filings with the
name “LLC” . The new tariff will be consistent with the company’s corporate

structure.

The filing also incorporates the new WAC provisions and current language and
practices by utilizing the generic tariff with our existing rates and charges.

This filing will have no revenue impact to our customers or company. WUTC staff
advised that customer notification was optional since the change from “Inc” to
“LLC” is so very minor. If you have any questions or if a customer notification is

required, please call me at 360-376-2700.

Sincerely yours,

ROSARIO UTILITIES, L.L.C.
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Chris Vierthaler
General Manager



